
BCC Student Technology Fee Committee 
Fall ‘24 / Sept. 24, 2024 / 3-4:30 p.m. Zoom 
Minutes 
 
 
Attending: Diane Banks, Paul J. Buttafuoco, Nancy De La Rosa, Mark Lennerton, Luisa Martich, 
Michael Miller, Luis Montenegro, Andrea Pinnock 
 

Martich submitted adjusted numbers to more closely match the actual STF funds received.  Draft BCC FY 

’25 STF Plan submitted and clarifying questions received from Central.   Martich will work with project 

leads and will report back on approved Plan.  Pinnock to look into reserves amounts that can be used 

after initial lowered planned allocation is depleted. 

Miller working with Student affairs to recruit new student members. 

Special Projects reviewed again:   

• Santana’s virtual tour project referred for CUNY Central hosting. 

• Martich will work with Biology, Special Services, Sifuentes on technical pre-reqs. and targeting 

various funding streams to best target support for these projects. Will report back in October. 

• Lawton project will be funded out of the departmental STF allocation. 

• Miller awaiting response on BitCoin project re: alignment with courses/curriculum. 

New business – None. 
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